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Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4−M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

April Murdoch
Rozelle

Dear Director,

I was horrified to learn of the new elevated overpass at the intersection of The Crescent and
City West Link in Rozelle (application number SSI 7485).

This will only increase air pollution, encourage more car use and fleece road users with
exorbitant tolls.

This modification completely ignores the conditions of consent given for this project and
threatens to impose unacceptable negative consequences on the landscape and liveability
of our local area.

This modification will impose hugely on the local landscape in the inner west. A new
elevated overpass is completely at odds with local development standards and will have a
significant negative visual impact on Annandale and its surrounds. The overpass will also
obstruct Rodney Monk's heritage mural which decorates the northern side of the light rail
viaduct along The Crescent. That mural was commissioned by the Leichhardt Council in
1980 and inspired by political and social movements in the inner west. It is a dearly loved
and historically important local artefact that should be protected.

This modification would abandon one of the centrepieces of the original design: a
pedestrian and cycling green link to connect the Rozelle Goods Yard to Bicentennial Park.
Relocating that green link to the west of the intersection of The Crescent and City West Link
ignores the original conditions of consent given for this project and puts the needs of
motorists ahead of pedestrians and cyclists.

Please consider what the community wants and needs.




